WARNING
SPECIAL SCHOOL DISTRICT MEETING
- GUILDHALL TOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT

The legal voters of the Guildhall Town School District are hereby notified and
warned to meet at the Guildhall Town Hall in the Town of Guildhall on Tuesday,
October 20, 2015 at seven (7:00) O'clock in the afternoon (P.M.), at which time
the community will vote upon the following article of business from the floor:

Article 1: Shall the voters of the Town of Guildhall vote to close the Guildhall
Elementary School (grades K-5) and provide for the education of its pupils by
paying tuition in accordance of law beginning July1, 2016 per Vermont Statute
T.16 § 821(a)(1).

Adopted and approved at a special meeting of the Board of School Directors of
the Guildhall Town School District held on September 15, 2015.

Karen Guile, Chairperson Marie Fay, Vice-Chair
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Attest: / 74’4/4

George Blakeslee, Town Clerk
Guildhall Town School District




